## **Debra Thompson**

From: Sarah Fine <sarahfine90@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 6, 2023 8:53 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Mountain View Manor Food Service ARPA Funding

Please fully fund the Mountain View Manor food service with ARPA funds.

The Mountain View Manor food service is critical infrastructure for our community, particularly during this time of inflation and recession when food is more and more unaffordable. Emergency funds are still available this budget cycle. It may not be a permanent solution, but it will give them at least one more year of operating costs covered during this time of great growth for their service.

It is honorable to care for our seniors. Please fully fund this service using ARPA funds to reflect the emergency nature of this funding.

Sincerely yours, Sarah Fine-Walsh

--

Sarah L. Fine 907-650-7589 sarahfine90@gmail.com